
Stoke Gabriel Art Group was founded in 1960. Hugh Goodson of Waddeton Court, who at 
the time was President of Devon Art Society, along with his wife and other enthusiastic 

artists from the village including Nancy Sargent-Thomas (headmistress of the local 
Primary School), Cooney O‘Callaghan, Keith Peterson, Mrs Gillmore and Ron Dugmore 

came together to promote the ‘joys of art‘. 

Stoke Gabriel Art Group – an active and sociable group with regular workshops and events 

throughout the year including an exhibition in the Village Hall every year. Open to all. 

We are currently looking for new members to join us and everyone is welcome to come 

along and see what our art group is all about. The weekly Thursday morning sessions are 

so popular we are thinking that we might need a loft extension in the village hall! 

So what do we do on these mornings, well we talk about painting, do a lot of painting, 

learn some great tips about different mediums. And if we get stuck, there's always 

someone who knows how to sort things out. (Tea is on hand!) Critique sessions (always 

positive), still life sessions, e.t.c. 

 

And not only that, we have our monthly Tuesday night demonstration evenings, which 

are again, hugely popular. The demos are usually by Devon-based artists who 

regularly demonstrate in their own medium such as oils, acrylics, watercolours. 

 

But … we have a wonderful evening on Tuesday 4th June, where some of our own SGAG 

members will be demonstrating their skills. It's going to be a very special evening for 

SGAG and we would love you to come along, bring a friend, have  a chat and see for 

yourselves what a great art group we have on our own doorstep. Admission is free. There 

will be refreshments, and some artwork will be available to purchase on the night. 

 

Information can always be found on the notice board in the Church House Inn car park. 

Information includes dates of our exhibition and all other events. 

 

Contact Membership Secretary Jackie Tucker 07564 227250 or email 

tucksatarvu@yahoo.co.uk for further details about joining the art group. 

Website currently having a facelift, but information is available. 
https://stokegabrielartgroup.wixsite.com/stoke-gabriel 

Or just look for Stoke Gabriel Art Group on your media gadgets. 
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